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Please join us at New Hope UMC for the kick off to the fall season! 
Sunday, September 11! 
 

One Worship Service:  10am-11am in the Family Life Center.  Featuring both  
Traditional and Contemporary music 
 

All-Church potluck:  11:00am-12:30pm.  Please bring your favorite dish(es) to 
share 

 

Games:  11:00am-12:30pm for all ages 
 

Invite your friends to church!! 



Prayer Chain Request 

If you have a prayer chain  
request, please call Jan Davisson 
at 251-4894 or the church office 
at 278-2097. 

Wedding 
Congratulations to Diane Fine and Nick Anderson on their August 6th wedding 
at New Hope UMC. 

 
Thank You 
Thanks everyone for your cards, visits and prayers while I was in the hospital 
and rehab. 
Margaret Hemphill 
 
We would like to thank everyone for their prayers and concerns during Bob's 
recent hospitalization and stay in a Skilled Nursing Facility. 
We certainly appreciated the cards, visits, and the delicious meals from the care 
team! We are very grateful for your loving care. 
Bob and Linda Reaney 
 
A special thanks to all the generous members who stepped up to help furnish 
Pascal and Jeanne's apartment.  They are very grateful and feel very welcomed 
by our New Hope Family. 
 

Thank you everyone who donated and volunteered at our  
successful 7th Annual Meals from the Heartland on-site 
meals packaging at New Hope Sunday.  Thanks especially 
for those that did double shifts and those that stayed after the 
last shift to finish and clean up!  Our goal was 26,000 meals 
and we ended up with 27, 864 meals! 
If you couldnôt give to this endeavor before and would still 
like to, merely write ñMealsò on the memo line of your check 
to New Hope UMC.  
 

FYI:  Meals staff choose the neediest area to contribute the food and ours has 
been given to the local food pantries more than once.  They publish some reci-
pes to make it more tasty with an addition of tomato sauce and spices, or taco 
seasoning, etc. 
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Prayer Concern  
John Rains; Mark Homard; Pat 
Homard; Margaret Hemphill; Joann 
Pugh; Olive Walker;  
Bishop Laurie Haller; District Super-
intendent, Rev. Heecheon Jeon ;  
District Field Outreach Minister,  
Naomi Sea Young Wittstruck;  
Dr. Emmanuel Mefor, missionary. 
Prayers for the following  
military personnel:  Kelsey Bartley; 
Dawn Bernal; Jason Homard;  
Cory Larson; Adam Larson; Joshua 
Larson; Zach McClain; Todd  
McGinnity; Matthew Plourde;  
Anthony Plourde; Devan Stanton; 
Jared Stanton; and our national and 
world leaders, our military and their 
families. 
 

Sympathy 
Our sympathy to Chris & Jenn 
Higdon and family on the passing of 
Chrisô grandmother, Millie Higdon. 

On July 23, we welcomed new members at JROL.  We would like to celebrate the growing community and ongoing 
connection of ministry between campuses. 
 
Welcome to the new members at JROL:  Don and Libby Clark, Faye Cowell, Hannah Klatt, McKayla Johnson, Bob 
Culbertson, Dave and Sherrie Rogers. (missing in photo: Julie Culbertson, Kacy Gruenkemeyer) 
 


